

Website: GreecePerformingArts.org **Email:** info@GreecePerformingArts.org

September 2025

Dear Friends:

It's that time of the year again, and we're excited for the upcoming 2025-2026 season. We value your membership as it is an important part of keeping our organization up and running.

There are three ways to submit your membership this year.

- 1. You can complete this form and email it to: Membership@greeceperformingarts.org and pay via Paypal or Zettle.
- 2. Bring the completed form to your performance group and your check
- 3. Mail the completed form with your check to GPAS, PO BOX 26643, Rochester, NY 14626.

We are looking forward to our Fall 2025 season! We have included a member drive poster that you can share online or print and post where potential musicians may see it. The Choral Society and Orchestra will rehearse at 75 Stutson at 7:15PM on Monday nights starting September 8th, and the Concert Band will rehearse at the Greece Arcadia HS Band Room on Tuesday nights from 7PM-9PM starting on September 9th.

We are finalizing plans for our upcoming concert season. Currently, we are planning a community-wide Broadway Celebration Concert on October 26th at the Greece Olympia Auditorium featuring all three ensembles and special guests. We are returning to St. Charles Church on December 7th for a Choral and Orchestral Holiday celebration, and the Greece Concert Band will be featured on Jazz 90.1 for their holiday concert on December 14th at the Greece Baptist Church. Looking even further ahead to the spring, we will have the Annual Pops for Pets Concert, a Matinee at the Movies Concert with all three ensembles, and May programs with special guests. In addition to all of these exciting events, we'll be performing throughout the season at community centers, other churches, and senior living communities.

We are having fun bringing all our friends together from the three ensembles and are planning social events throughout the year. Let's work together to make this upcoming year our best season ever! We hope that we can count on your generous support and by becoming a member or renewing your membership, you are helping to support a great group of people and one of the longest running arts-based non-profits in upstate New York.

Thank you for being an important part of GPAS! See you soon!

Jonathan Allentoff & Marcía Najjar GPAS President & GPAS Vice President